
 
 

 

Response to Media Article  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Blackstone Minerals Limited (ASX: BSX) (“Company”) refers to an article published in this morning’s 

Street Talk in today’s Australian Financial Review titled “Vietnam’s Vingroup has eyes on Blackstone 

Minerals”.  

 

With regards to the information published, Blackstone confirms discussions are ongoing with 

Vingroup in relation to its development strategy for the Company’s Ta Khoa Project. In line with 

Blackstone’s strategy,  discussions are ongoing in relation to potential offtake and funding.  These 

discussions are incomplete, and the company will make an announcement should it be required 

to in accordance with its continuous disclosure requirement.  

 

There is no certainty a binding agreement will eventuate. 

 

For and on behalf of the Board. 
 
Further Information  
Scott Williamson 
Managing Director 
Email: admin@blackstoneminerals.com.au 
Tel: +61 8 9425 5217 
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